
Fourth Grade–June 1-5 

What do we need to do for grades in Quarter 4? (click here)  How do I post assignments to dojo??? 

Reading and Writing 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Topic: Iditarod 
Race 

Watch the short video 
clip about the Iditarod 

Click on NEWSELA

  
through your application 

page. Log in through 
Clever. Click on the 

article your teacher has 
assigned, “ Waerner from 

Norway wins the 
Iditarod.” Read the 

article to find 
information for your 

PowerPoint.  

 
 

Click the picture to read 
an article about the 

Iditarod. Answer the 5 
questions. Email your 

teacher the completed 
worksheet.  

Click on NEWSELA

  
through your application 

page. Log in through 
Clever. Click on the 

article your teacher has 
assigned, “Iditarod Dogs” 

Read the article to find 
information for your 

PowerPoint. 

 

Writing 
(20 minutes/day) 

 
Don’t forget to 
send a picture or 
message to your 

teacher at least 
once this week 

Assignment for the 
week!  You will be 
researching the 
Iditarod Race 
throughout the week.  
You will create a 3-5 
slide power point to 
share what you have 
learned. 

Gather and organize 
information about the 
Iditarod Race.  
 
Share your PowerPoint 
with your teacher on 
Friday.  

Gather and organize 
information about the 
Iditarod Race. 
 
Share your PowerPoint 
with your teacher on 
Friday. 
 

Create your power point!  
Be creative!  Use a 
combination of pictures 
and words.  
Example of a slide: 

 

Power Point is 
due TODAY! Share with 
your teacher. 

Reading 
(epic/scholas
tic literacy 
pro 

Choose a book for 
independent reading.            

 

     Choose a book for 
independent reading.  

 

Choose a book for 
independent reading.                 

 

Choose a book for 
independent reading.                   

 

Choose a book for 
independent reading.                   

 

This Photo by 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1t_TtAkULC44QIyk5GFKZsO1fjs6xe1SG/view?usp=sharing
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=S1fte296dw0
https://www.liveworksheets.com/is683405og
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PU2M3jZs5j8
http://www.clever.com/
http://www.clever.com/
http://www.clever.com/
http://www.clever.com/
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Sled_dog_racing
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://youtu.be/67Zz_NszxCE
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(15minutes/day) 

 

Grammar/ 
Vocabulary 
(5 minutes/day) 

 
Don’t forget to 
send a picture or 
message to your 

teacher at least 
once this week  

The New Puppy i words 

Choose 3 words from 

yesterday and create a 4 

square box for each word. 

Please share with your 

teacher. 

 
 

 
 

Games. Pick 2 games to 

practice your new words. 
Click Here 

 

Quiz Day! Please share 

your answers with your 

teacher. 
Click Here 

 

 

iReady 
Reading 
(15 minutes/day) 

 

 
Ms. Perez’s students: 

 

 

 
Ms. Perez’s students: 

 

 

 
Ms. Perez’s students: 

 

 

 
Ms. Perez’s students: 

 

 

 
Ms. Perez’s students: 

 

Math/Science 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Math 
Fluency practice 
(5-10 minutes) 
Click on the link for a 
fun game to play. 

 
Choose multiplication 

 
Choose multiplication 

 
Choose division 

 
Choose division 

 
Choose add/subtract 

https://www.sadlierconnect.com/anonymous/viewResource.html?resourceID=81509&programTOCId=3153&alias=vw&eventId=D3NqQcQ7MG4s3wUk&eventValidation=800fa36a89207b84381df8c657618ccb._.I3Z7e1ea_QI6U-6clmR9dvJ1EYR_X6XwW6jyx7U4aygmeMJd2mpp0-vAUQxEP4-0Mm6bbzkP8uVXOwa-NPZ31g~~
https://www.sadlierconnect.com/anonymous/viewResource.html?resourceID=81509&programTOCId=3153&alias=vw&eventId=D3NqQcQ7MG4s3wUk&eventValidation=800fa36a89207b84381df8c657618ccb._.I3Z7e1ea_QI6U-6clmR9dvJ1EYR_X6XwW6jyx7U4aygmeMJd2mpp0-vAUQxEP4-0Mm6bbzkP8uVXOwa-NPZ31g~~
https://www.sadlierconnect.com/anonymous/product.html?productId=36&alias=vw&eventId=d3SPXQlKZYQMb3wM&eventValidation=e5d4eab7f8db2f091f816043e8f42f2c._.I3Z7e1ea_QI6U-6clmR9dvJ1EYR_X6XwW6jyx7U4aygmeMJd2mpp0-vAUQxEP4-0Mm6bbzkP8uVXOwa-NPZ31g~~
https://www.sadlierconnect.com/anonymous/viewResource.html?resourceID=126335&programTOCId=3153&alias=vw&eventId=z0O0KX2VmORqGlFR&eventValidation=e9f3ec47af57254b53b3b1318c13244e._.I3Z7e1ea_QI6U-6clmR9dvJ1EYR_X6XwW6jyx7U4aygmeMJd2mpp0-vAUQxEP4-0Mm6bbzkP8uVXOwa-NPZ31g~~
http://www.clever.com
https://api.imaginelearning.com/signin?returnUrl=%2Fconnect%2Fauthorize%2Fcallback%3Fclient_id%3DDirectLoginClient%26redirect_uri%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fapi.imaginelearning.com%252FproductSelection%26response_type%3Did_token%2520token%26scope%3Dapi.transfer%2520api.assessment%2520api.manager%2520api.permissions%2520openid%26state%3D768c3bca1839499cb007f7dfa15f08fe%26nonce%3Dbf92b762089540c0ab7e145921cee5fc
http://www.clever.com
https://api.imaginelearning.com/signin?returnUrl=%2Fconnect%2Fauthorize%2Fcallback%3Fclient_id%3DDirectLoginClient%26redirect_uri%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fapi.imaginelearning.com%252FproductSelection%26response_type%3Did_token%2520token%26scope%3Dapi.transfer%2520api.assessment%2520api.manager%2520api.permissions%2520openid%26state%3D768c3bca1839499cb007f7dfa15f08fe%26nonce%3Dbf92b762089540c0ab7e145921cee5fc
http://www.clever.com
https://api.imaginelearning.com/signin?returnUrl=%2Fconnect%2Fauthorize%2Fcallback%3Fclient_id%3DDirectLoginClient%26redirect_uri%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fapi.imaginelearning.com%252FproductSelection%26response_type%3Did_token%2520token%26scope%3Dapi.transfer%2520api.assessment%2520api.manager%2520api.permissions%2520openid%26state%3D768c3bca1839499cb007f7dfa15f08fe%26nonce%3Dbf92b762089540c0ab7e145921cee5fc
http://www.clever.com
https://api.imaginelearning.com/signin?returnUrl=%2Fconnect%2Fauthorize%2Fcallback%3Fclient_id%3DDirectLoginClient%26redirect_uri%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fapi.imaginelearning.com%252FproductSelection%26response_type%3Did_token%2520token%26scope%3Dapi.transfer%2520api.assessment%2520api.manager%2520api.permissions%2520openid%26state%3D768c3bca1839499cb007f7dfa15f08fe%26nonce%3Dbf92b762089540c0ab7e145921cee5fc
http://www.clever.com
https://api.imaginelearning.com/signin?returnUrl=%2Fconnect%2Fauthorize%2Fcallback%3Fclient_id%3DDirectLoginClient%26redirect_uri%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fapi.imaginelearning.com%252FproductSelection%26response_type%3Did_token%2520token%26scope%3Dapi.transfer%2520api.assessment%2520api.manager%2520api.permissions%2520openid%26state%3D768c3bca1839499cb007f7dfa15f08fe%26nonce%3Dbf92b762089540c0ab7e145921cee5fc
https://www.factmonster.com/math/flashcards
https://www.factmonster.com/math/flashcards
https://www.factmonster.com/math/flashcards
https://www.factmonster.com/math/flashcards
https://www.factmonster.com/math/flashcards


Fourth Grade–June 1-5 

Math Lesson 
(20 minutes/day) 

 
Don’t forget to send a 
picture or message to 

your teacher at least 
once this week 

Watch this math 
video. Then take a 

picture of your math 
work and send to 

your teacher. 

Watch this math 
video. Then take a 

picture of your math 
work to send to your 

teacher. 

Watch this video.  Then 
take a picture of your 

math work and send to 
your teacher.  

Watch this math video. 
Then take a picture of 

your math work and send 
it to your teacher. 

Watch this math video to 
do some practice 

problems with Ms. Hall. 
Then take the 

Comprehension Check 
on your iReady 

dashboard. 

iReady Math 
(15 minutes/day) 
Complete the Next 
Lesson under the My 
Path heading. 

     

Science 

 
Don’t forget to send a 
picture or message to 

your teacher at least 
once this week 

Click Here for a link to 
a video about this 
week’s vocabulary 

Read Part 1 of the 
STEMscopedia article 

about Rock 
Formations with Ms. 
Hall. Answer the two 
questions at the end 

of the video and send 
your work to your 

teacher. 

Read Part 2 of the 
STEMscopedia article 

about Rock Formations 
with Ms. Sayers. Then 
answer the questions 

at the end of the video 
and send your work to 

your teacher. 

Read Part 3 of the 
STEMscopedia article 

about Rock Formations 
with Ms. Hall. Answer the 

questions at the end. 

 
Click here for connent 

connection video: Fossil  
 

(Open STEMscopes on 
the Student Application 

page) 
Forest 

 

Encore Week 

Fourth Grade Encore 

Dance Art Physical Education Music Science Technology 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1O311HOAA9a39QPaIyn5Lt40AM6wTsm3P/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1O311HOAA9a39QPaIyn5Lt40AM6wTsm3P/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1B2nTnB9PZPozT6d9XnyyhcaTdn_4f_Mj/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1B2nTnB9PZPozT6d9XnyyhcaTdn_4f_Mj/view
https://youtu.be/lbIw7_MCBzQ
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ms50jLt09osFIWc2pqICSyWQpyimL4vv/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jllK-lkATYv8-Rrdsb9AH1Sio3B5Rlgt/view?usp=sharing
https://youtu.be/gJlfPHPzFEU
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qp9pSoHF4-XlqqiceDf2yEAiy7aSUTlL/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qp9pSoHF4-XlqqiceDf2yEAiy7aSUTlL/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qp9pSoHF4-XlqqiceDf2yEAiy7aSUTlL/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RQosbpIHeAhzZLsaL_PaJBr9kNTxlm1f/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RQosbpIHeAhzZLsaL_PaJBr9kNTxlm1f/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AhLrakHhr_kxqWJ8wgNc6pIC2lyqKHO3/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AhLrakHhr_kxqWJ8wgNc6pIC2lyqKHO3/view?usp=sharing
http://www.clever.com
http://www.clever.com
http://www.clever.com
http://www.clever.com
http://www.clever.com
https://students.springfieldpublicschools.com/SitePages/Applications.aspx
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Dance More, 

Worry Less! 

 

Classroom Dances: 

Level Up 

 

We Will Rock You (Step 

Dance) 

 

Come Alive (Finale Dance) 

 

Dances for Fun: 

What a Man Gotta Do 

(Instructional Hip Hop) 

 

Just Sing (Trolls 2) 
 

When the Party is Over 

(Contemporary Style Dance) 

 

Intentions (Advanced Level 

Hip Hop) 

 

**New** 

Dirty Pop 

 

Class Work: 

Be sure to record a video of 

you practicing any of these 

dances in your Class Dojo 

‘Dance’ Portfolio for credit. 

 

Let us have a 
Virtual Art 

Museum field 
trip.  Click on the 
image below for 

further 
instruction. 

 
 

Let’s get active! 
Click Here for a 

challenging game of 
soccer-basketball.  Be 
sure to take a photo 
and upload it to the 
Physical Education 
portfolio page on 

Dojo.  You only need 
to take one photo of 
you doing any of the 

weekly games to 
receive a passing 
grade for the 4th 

term.   

 
 

 
Click this fun song: 

#14 Topnotcher 
 

Class Work: 

Be sure to record a 

video of you singing 

one of your songs in 

your Class Dojo 

“Music Assignment” 

Portfolio to receive 

credit! 

What the World Needs 

Now 

 
 

What are reasons we 
have robots today? 

Click here to find out 
some amazing uses for 
robots, then draw me 
a robot of your own 
and tell me all about 
what it does, what it 

looks like, why I would 
want one. After that is 
done, take a picture of 

it and put it in the 
encore science 

portfolio in dojo. 

 

Click the image for 
this week’s 
Technology 
assignment. 

*Don’t  forget to post 
to your dojo 

“Technology” 
portfolio for credit ! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=H8wz7Dcbbxg&t=12s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uu5sahmeEbo&t=4s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uu5sahmeEbo&t=4s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rXgxe-D8CJs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Xzeslyqi0Dc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Xzeslyqi0Dc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=giqKslfVAYU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=A7ymGGuLXbc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=A7ymGGuLXbc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RlARCci-O3g
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RlARCci-O3g
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FHrjRhNoVjo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Yr6_Lb9wkC4
https://musicplayonline.com/grades/grade-4/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6tZNs4q0mfA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6tZNs4q0mfA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8wHJjLMnikU
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1aySmaj0BMkkSGibpevV-bhkv4voZbHDvRb8auogKng8/edit
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1QLl0TIWs8PprtJA99N5pJLRbyayTrZVq
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